
From: Magdalena Fudalewicz <magdalena.fudalewicz@cityofchicago.org> 
Sent: Tuesday, March 12, 2019 11:45 AM 
To: Steve Berlin 
Cc: alderman36ward@gmail.com; Gilbert Villegas 
Subject: 36th Ward: Vote on the March 13, 2019 Agenda  
  

Good Morning Steve,  
 

On behalf of Alderman Gilbert Villegas, I would like to inform you that he will be recusing 
himself tomorrow, March 13, 2019, from voting on the Pubic Safety Training Center matter, 
which will be part of the Committee on Budget report.  
 
The reason for this is that 2IM Group, LLC is his client as well as a professional service company 
on the Pubic Safety Training Center project in the 37th Ward.  
 
Please let me know, if there are any additional steps necessary in this matter.  
 

Thank you,  
Magdalena  
 

Magdalena Fudalewicz 

Chief of Staff 

Alderman Gilbert Villegas - 36th Ward 
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